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Invitation to the
oneM2M PRO 32.2 Interim face-to-face meeting
to be held
13-14 January 2018

in Geneva, Switzerland
Dear Sir/Madam,

oneM2M is pleased to invite you to the oneM2M oneM2M PRO 32.2 Interim face-to-face meeting.
	Meeting Location
	oneM2M Meeting Contact

	ITU Montbrillant building
TOWER entrance

2 rue de Varembé
Geneva 20 Switzerland
http://www.itu.int/en/Pages/default.aspx
	Karen Hughes

+33 672 191 807

Karen.hughes@etsi.org  


	Meeting Registration

	Please register for the meeting on the oneM2M portal via this URL if you have a oneM2M portal account: PRO 32.2 on-line registration AND on the ITU site here:
https://www.itu.int/online/edrs/REGISTRATION/edrs.registration.form?_eventid=3001023
Alternatively login to the portal, go to the Meeting tab and click on the “R” for registration next to the PRO32.2 meeting


If you do not already have a oneM2M portal account please apply by going to the oneM2M portal: http://Member.oneM2M.org and request a username and password using the link on the bottom left of the home page (Get login ID).
Please register as soon as possible; meeting space is limited. Late registrations will be allowed if space permits.
NOTE 1: this meeting will take place in the ITU HQ and if you have not registered you will not be permitted entry to the meeting rooms. This is not flexible so you MUST register before the 5th January 2018.
NOTE 2: you MUST bring some ID with you when you arrive at the meeting venue, otherwise you will not be allowed to enter.

NOTE 3: On the weekend only the Tower entrance is open and the participants will be able to pick up their badges there. 
ANNEX A

Useful Information for the meeting

Accommodation

HOTEL DISCOUNTS: A number of Geneva hotels offer preferential rates for delegates attending ITU meetings, and provide a card giving free access to Geneva’s public transport system. A list of participating hotels, and guidance on how to claim discounts, can be found at: http://itu.int/travel/. 

Invitation Letter

VISA SUPPORT: If required, visas must be requested at least one month before the date of arrival in Switzerland from the embassy or consulate representing Switzerland in your country or, if there is no such office in your country, from the one that is closest to the country of departure. If problems are encountered, the Union can, at the official request of the administration or entity you represent, approach the competent Swiss authorities in order to facilitate delivery of the visa. Any such request must specify the name, function, date of birth, passport information, and registration confirmation for all applicants.

Requests should be sent to TSB by e-mail (tsbreg@itu.int) or fax (+41 22 730 5853), bearing the words “visa request”. A request template can be found here.
Lunch options

There are quite a few restaurants in the area, within walking distance that are open at lunch time – amongst others the Restaurant les Nations, L’Ariana, la Romana, Le Sagano, Le Phuket, as well as a supermarket, a tea room and a street food truck which is outside the Montbrillant building and is a different one everyday.
For information on participation in the work of the oneM2M Partnership Project, please contact oneM2M_Contact@list.onem2m.org 
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